All Japan Kendo Dojo Federation Senpaku Shinko Bldg. 4/F 35 Shiba Kotohira-cho Minato-ku **TOKYO 105** 

Stockholm, 77-06-17

Dear Sir,

In consequence of our pre-entry-letter about participation at the Second International Boys Kendo Goodwill Match we are now returning with the name of the participants and the leader of our delegation:

The leader and coach: Mr Olof Montelius

Team members:

Richard Rosén ,13 year old Christer Bülow, 13 year old

Patrik Rygert, 11 year old

We will also confirm your offert to pay 1000\$ for each participants including the leader.

Mr. Montelius is authorized for receiving above mentioned money in the name of the Swedish Kendo Federation.

Mr Montelius will also represent us as official during the events. About time of arrival for the group we will return to you later.

With best regards

Yours sincerely SWEDISH BUDO FEDERATION Section Kendo

Robert von Sandor President